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(CCC) Licencing 
 
List of Cambridge University Colleges that have applied for a Ball 
(temporary events notice or similar licencing) where the event is to 
take place in 2023. 
 
Response 
 
To date, we have not received any Temporary Even notices or similar in reference 
to any Cambridge University College Balls.  
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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